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August 2009
Dear Faithful Friends,

Many thanks from all of us at World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission for your
generous support of this ministry. In June we had the annual meeting for the World
Wide Family at Brookhaven Baptist Church in Greensboro, North Carolina. This
meeting is always a reminder to me of our reason to exist. We have the joy of serving
with some wonderful families that God has called to the mission fields of the World.
Every one of these missionary families are helped by your kind support of the home
office.

We hope that you feel comfortable calling on us when you need assistance with
your outreach to the worid. We have served Independent Baptist Churches since 1971,
and praise the Lord every day for the open doors of opportunity that He gives us. ltis a
blessing to see the Lord still calling servants to go to regions beyond. It is a special
blessing to us when pastors and missionaries choose to use the services of this
mission.

Again, we appreciate your kind offering, and we will use it to the best of our ability

in the ministry of assisting churches and their missionaries to reach the world with the
gospel of Christ.

In His Service,
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Danny A. Whetstone
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